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NGSA Statement in Support of the Lower Energy Cost Act (H.R. 1) 
 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) issued the following statement today in 

support of legislation to  improve the permitting process for energy projects.      

 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of NGSA, said: 

“We support meaningful infrastructure permitting reform and urge Congress to work together to 
support solutions like H.R. 1.  Modernizing the energy-infrastructure approval process so that 
natural gas can reach consumers in an affordable, timely, reliable and environmentally-responsible 
way is essential to meeting U.S. energy and climate ambitions.  It’s also essential for keeping our 
allies around the world supplied with energy.  We applaud this effort to improve permitting so that 
we can achieve U.S. climate goals without compromising reliability.” 

 
For more information about NGSA members’ actions in support of U.S. climate goals, please visit 

NGSA.org’s Environment & Climate and Innovation in Action pages.  

 
 

#### 
The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural 
gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues 
related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, 
competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future through strong partnerships with 
renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.  For more 
information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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